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If you’d like to share Your Wellness WOW, we will highlight your 

WOW in an upcoming issue of The Buzz. If you would like to send a 

photo along, we will try to include that as well.  Please e-mail your 

WOW to Marlo @ mbenning@fed.k12.mn.us. 
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Coming to the FED Admin Site to Work? 
Please reserve a conference room 

Staff that are planning to come to the Admin site to work/hold a meeting/attend a 
virtual meeting should check ahead of time to see if a conference room is available for 
use. We no longer have open cubicles (also knowns as Lily Pads).  

 
To reserve a room, please call or e-mail: 
Missy Ludovissie   mludovissie@fed.k12.mn.us        629.6057 
Jenna Storry          jstorry@fed.k12.mn.us  629.6031 
Tiffany Sweeney    tsweeney@fed.k12.mn.us  629.6066 
Sharon Thiel          sthiel@fed.k12.mn.us  629.6002 
Marlo Benning       mbenning@fed.k12.mn.us  629.6005 
 

  

 

   

    

                        

The Buzz 

This month’s 

WELLNESS WOW  
 

This summer I got to cross a bucket list item off… My 

family loves to visit National Parks. In August, we hiked 

The Narrows at Zion National Park.  

It’s a hike through the slot canyons of the Virgin River 

and took us approximately 4 hours to complete. 

-Stacey Schwendeman 

mailto:mbenning@fed.k12.mn.us
mailto:mludovissie@fed.k12.mn.us
mailto:jstorry@fed.k12.mn.us
mailto:tsweeney@fed.k12.mn.us
mailto:sthiel@fed.k12.mn.us
mailto:mbenning@fed.k12.mn.us


                           OCTOBER  

                                 BIRTHDAYS 
 

“Why I Chose to Work in Education” 

At the All-Staff Meeting, Special Education Director Jamie Wothe asked staff to share their 

reasons or “Why” for working in education. Below are some of the responses: 

I hope to create positive experiences for everyone! Myself/Students/Co-workers 

I enjoy spending time with young children and watching them grow and change. 

The children….One of my boys (from group or testing) running down the hall and jumping into my 
arms….so excited to see me. 

I love home visiting and working with parents. Sheri Johnson knew that and steered me to 
Freshwater. I have always felt teaching is a calling and God will put me where I’m needed           

most. Here I am. 

Money. 

To help students be successful (no matter where they were starting from) & be ready to adapt my 
expectations so they could all be successful - at least get started on the road to success. 

It was an accident. 

To make a positive difference in the lives of young people, no matter how big or how small. 

I wanted to coach a state championship basketball team. (Didn’t happen.) 

 
Cari Grenier – 10/1 

 
Tracie Borders – 10/7 

 
Alayna Quistorff – 10/8 

 
Nick Lorenson – 10/11 

 
Sara Truax – 10/12 

 
 

 
Janet Becker – 10/15 

 
Kristina Macheel – 10/15 

 
Richard Murdock – 10/16 

 
Michelle Olson – 10/17 

 
Kylene Lehmann – 10/21 

 
Amanda Peeters – 10/25 

 
Vicki Rowe – 10/27 

 
Erin Huebner – 10/29 

 
Monique Holmes – 10/31 

 
Paula Peterson – 10/31 

 
 


